
 

 

 

Dear Marcia and Judy, 

 

I am so excited to be writing to congratulate you and 
the Phoenix BNC members to let you know that you 
have won a LOUIE. Your chapter’s wonderful 
programs and events, especially the famous  
BOOK & AUTHOR,  support BNC and Brandeis 
University.  
 
I know that you will continue to support BNC and our 
new campaign HONORING OUR HISTORY. Digitizing 
important and unique collections in the Brandeis 
archives will bring Brandeis to the next level 
contributing to worldwide scholarship. 
 
Thank you again and please send my warm regards to 
your members. 
 

Madalyn  
 
Madalyn Friedberg 
Brandeis National Committee President  


